
 

Diary dates 

17-21 October  Half term holiday 

26 October  Diwali New Year day (school open) 

3 November   Flu vaccinations 

4 November  Year 3 trip to Butterfly Farm 

14 November Anti-bullying week 

17 November Children in Need 

18 November Teacher day: school closed 

21 November World Cup celebration day 

October 2022 

Catherine Junior News 
Together, we can do it! 

Headteacher’s message 

It has been a wonderful start to the year, with children settling back into 

school with great motivation and enthusiasm. They have been learning 

about the Catherine Code and who they can talk to if they are worried.  

We have been able to go on trips again: year 3 and year 4 have been 

to Abbey Park to see Pets Corner and the 

pond, year 5 have been to the Black Country 

museum to learn about Victorian life and year 

6 were very excited to have some exotic 

animals to handle! 

Class dojo 

Messages to parents are often shared by teachers through Class Dojo. If 

you haven’t joined yet, scan the QR code to join as a parent. You will be 

able to see your child’s Dojo points. When they have 100 points, they will 

get a special certificate! 

Online payments 

We are a cashless school. Sign up to pay 

online. Link to the payment system is on our 

website. 



 

eSafety 
Filters:  In school, we use the filter Netsweeper to 

make sure inappropriate content cannot be seen. 

It is important that  use filters at home for your 

broadband devices and mobiles.  Scan the code 

for a guide to setting this up. 

Do you watch your children play online? Not let-

ting your child go into a room where you cannot 

see them or their screen is very effective in limiting 

access to inappropriate online content. If you can 

see their reactions to what they are viewing online, 

then you are better placed to support them.  Chil-

dren who are left to access devices alone, such as 

in their bedrooms, are at a greatly increased risk of 

harm from strangers trying to make contact online. 

If you need any help or advice about online safe-

ty, then please contact Mr Banham, via the school 

office.   

eSafety workshops for parents: 6 December  

Pupil of the week! 

Every two weeks, teachers choose 1 or 2 

children  in their class who have 

demonstrated the values of the 

Catherine Code. Their pictures are 

proudly displayed in school.  

Dahl Diya, Yuvi, Niki 

Rowling Eleiza, Lilly-May, Kirtan 

Zephaniah Viaan, Bani, Rumaysah 

Walliams Aarav, Rajvir, Vivan 

Curie Aman, Pranay, Zakariya 

Franklin Ujwal, Prince, Prapti 

Darwin Jessica M, Adbul Basit, Tinky 

Einstein Bhavi, Afrah, Manav 

Boaler Trisha, Aaditya, Khushi, Ali 

Fibonacci Nijah, Harshit, Khush 

Turing Ava, Bilal, Nenshi 

Napier Bren, Savangi, Ayran 

Attenborough Olivier, Yashee, Ayush, Jinal 

Parks Aniya, Aira, Shiven, Tani 

Nightingale Siya, Deep, Bhavya 

Gandhi 
Yacoob, Jeals, Jaskaran,  

Hammad 

Pupil Leadership Team (PLT) 

Each class has elected two pupils to represent them. 

We have been learning about our new government and 

king. We understand that they have been chosen to rep-

resent us and, like them, our PLT members have been 

chosen as representatives. We have all signed a         

contract to state that we will adhere to the Catherine 

Code and 7 Habits as we all represent our school in lots 

of important jobs! 
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